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This year, the Emanuel Synagogue Sisterhood welcomed many new members. We 

held a number of events, including a Meet and Greet, "Get Healthy; Stay Healthy - 

Together" sessions, Mah Jongg tournament, Mah Jongg classes, Sukkot planting 

event and terrarium-building event. Sisterhood Shabbat was observed on March 

9th and our members led a beautiful and meaningful service. We helped bake 

hamantaschen and provided refreshments for Emanuel's Purim festivities and 

supported the Brotherhood by serving their delicious food at Brotherhood 

Shabbat. We raised money for the Masorti Foundation and were honored to host 

this year's Women's League for Conservative Judaism North Atlantic Region 

Conference. We look forward to another wonderful year of programming in 2024! 


